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Dear Parents,

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYBODY!!

We are all well into our New Year and weve been super busy with settling new children
and welcoming lots of new families to Angels,

facebook.

Last year we launched our private Face book Page for our current families and staff and
this has been working really well, Teachers are easily able to update parents almost on a
daily basis with photos and activities. We've also had great feedback from parents about
how nice it is to have daily updates. We still have our portfolios too so please do feel free
to ask the teachers if you can see your child’s portfolio and you are also welcome to put
things in there too!

; A reminder to all parents that Make up days or swap days are not
- accounts must be kept at least offered at the centre. However if you
one week in advance. If you are are needing an extra day please see
struggling with payments please Jeanette and we can make
see Jeanette and we can help arrangements.

with re-payments.

We have just launched our page on the Localist which is a form
L ”- of a directory. We've put the link to this page on Facebook so feel
OQQZG free to “love” us or leave a comment on our Localist Page.
Thanks to those that have already “loved” us and for your
continued support of the centre
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Playball will resume again on
Weds 5" Feb & Fri 7th Feb,
Register today & get the early bird

The Lovely Stephanie will be in on Tuesday 28" Jan
at 10am for haircuts. If you have booked an
appointment please pay by Tuesday morning at the price for your child. (This is for 2-4
office. $15 per child. year olds). www.playball.co.nz or

email Coach Erin:
coacherin@playball.co.nz

We have a couple of extra days available in the babies and the Kindy Room. If you would
like to pick up another day please see Jeanette in the office.

Don’t forget your child’s sun hat and to apply sun block each morning before coming to
Angels.

If your child is off to school this year please be reminded to give two weeks notice and
ensure your account is cleared before leaving. Portfolios will be released upon full
payment of account.

Regards,

Jeanette Manu

_ For a take off inlife _;
Manager @ﬁﬂ@ﬂ&%}iw
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